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There are 9 points in this picture.  (I’ve provided 3 copies in 

case you need a few goes!!)   Can you draw a line through each 

dot using only 4 straight lines without lifting pen from paper?    

Answer revealed next month) 

mailto:bobcotter56@icloud.com
http://www.st-marymagdalene.org.uk/
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SSSERVICESERVICESERVICES   
3rd Sept …… The Kelly Family—in memory of John & Wesley 

10th Sept …… Mr & Mrs T Reilly 

17th Sept …… The Fitzsimmons Family—in memory of Martha 

24th Sept …… Mr & Mrs P Rodgers 

SERVICES READER 

3rd September—12th Sunday after Trinity 

11.30 am  Family Service with Holy Baptism 

Geoff Elliot 
1 Samuel 1 –v– 1-20 

Christine Fairfield 
Mark 10 –v– 13-16 

10th September—13th Sunday after Trinity 

11.30 am  Morning Prayer  

Naomi Riley 

Exodus 12 –v– 1-14 

17th September—14th Sunday after Trinity 

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Libby Garstang 
Romans 14 –v– 1-12 

24th September—15th Sunday after Trinity 

11.30 am  Morning Prayer 
Joan Rodgers 

Exodus 16 –v– 2-15 
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The Church of Ireland òSafeguarding Trustó  Policy operates in this church.  Panel 
Members are  the Rev Robin Moore, Mr Cecil Dunwoody and Mr Peter Ainley.  

Notices to this effect have been placed in the church and  halls.  

These will resume on Thursday 21st September and 

will continue to take place each week at 12.30 pm in the  

Chapel of the Holy Spirit. 

Everyone will be made very welcome at this short 

service, followed by lunch in the church hall. 

Hope to see you there. 

Thursday Lunchtime ServicesThursday Lunchtime ServicesThursday Lunchtime Services  

Christian Burial 

 

William George (Geordie) McCurrie 

59 Lindsay Street 
26th May 2017 (died 22nd May 2017) 

 

Geordie was a much-loved husband to Jean, special Dad to Una 

and Heather, father-in-law of Richard and a wonderful and 

cherished Granda to James. 

 

Geordie’s funeral service took place from his  late residence to 

Roselawn Cemetery on Friday 26th May at 9.30 am.  

 

 

Selena Taylor 

13 Elm Street 
21st July 2017 (died 18th July 2017) 

 

Selena will be sadly missed by her husband Roy, children 

Robert and Gillian and family circle. 

Her funeral service took place in the church on Friday 21st July 

at 12.45 pm, followed by interment in Roselawn Cemetery. 

We remember all who grieve in our thoughts and prayers. 

Nunc Dimittis. 
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     The Rector writes . . . 
@   

Hello, 
 

There was a famine in Bethlehem. Naomi, her husband Elimelech and two 

sons go to Moab to escape. There Elimelech dies and her two sons marry 

Moabite women, Orpah and Ruth.  The two sons die and Naomi is left 

with two daughters-in-law in a foreign country.  The Book of Ruth is about 

a woman, Naomi, whose life falls apart. Naomi is the Prodigal Daughter of 

the Old Testament.  The Prodigal Son also went to a foreign country and 

his life fell apart.  Naomi returns home and urges her two daughters-in-law 

to go back to their own country, Moab.  Orpah goes back but Ruth won't 

leave Naomi.   "Where you go I will go and where you stay I will stay.  

Your people will be my people and your God my God."  The Book of Ruth 

is inclusivity.  It keeps emphasising that Ruth is a Moabite and describes a 

proper openness to foreigners and people who are different.  The book is 

not a fairy tale but is grounded in modern reality.  It discusses losing your 

job, having to move to find work, coping as a single parent and living as 

part of an ethnic minority.  Ruth is about a woman finding security in a 

foreign country.  It's about welcoming foreigners; it is about a society 

having a hybrid culture and creating new cultural forms. 

God bless 

Robin Moore 

Y ou are asked to include the following in your daily prayers.  Take 4 or 5 names per day and ask for 
DƻŘΩǎ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŜŀŎƘ ƻƴŜΦ  {ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘ ǇŜǊƳŀƴŜƴǘƭȅΣ 

especially those who are in homes of one kind or another, housebound or suffering from chronic and 
ongoing conditions.  If you know of someone whose name should be added, please inform the Rector 
or one of the church wardens.  No name has been omitted intentionally. 

NH = Nursing Home; CH = Care 
Home;  RH = residential home] 

 

Martha Armstrong, Masserene NH, Antrim 

David Baird, Fairhaven RH, North Rd 

Mina Henry, Arlington House, North Pde 

Annie Jenkins, Carryduff NH 

Eileen Ross, Beechill House CH 

 

John Burns 
Warren Crawford 
Jim Garstang 
Gloria Graham 
Esther Jones 
Edna King 
Frances McClean 

David & Emily Mason 
Jean Matthews 

Naomi & Tom Reilly 
Jim Shields 
Laura Smyth 
Stella Spackman 
David Stephenson 
Roy Taylor 
Greta Wilson 

~ Parish Prayer List ~ 

Articles for the October magazine should be with Kate Irving 

by Sunday 17th September at the latest. 

We wish all our children and young people 

well as they return to school and study.
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For your diary THOUGHT 

FOR THE 

MONTH 

Success comes in Cans 

not in Cantôs 

 

Select Vestry   Mon 11th Sept  7.30 pm 

 

Ladies’ Guild   Restarts October 

 

Snooker Club   Tuesdays 7.00 pm 
 

 

Women’s Group   Wednesdays  10-12 noon
  

 

Parents and   Thursdays    10-12 noon 

Toddlers  

 

BB  Thursdays     6.30-8.00 pm 

  (See Page7) 

 

Family Worker Family Worker 

ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ΧΦǳǇŘŀǘŜ ΧΦ  

A fter a break during 
the summer months 

we are looking forward to 
starting our parent and 
toddler group and our 
Women's group. 
Parent and toddlers will 
commence on Thursday 
7th September 10-12noon 
Women's group will 
commence with a coffee 
morning on 
Wednesday 13th 
September 10-12noon. 

We are always glad to 
welcome new members to 
our groups and look 
forward to reconnecting 
with regular members. 

                                                                                                                    

Alison 

Iõve tried explaining that heõs gonna be 
with me forever, but he just doesnõt 

get it!  

AFTERNOON TEAAFTERNOON TEA   

On Thursday 10 th  August, we had a Community Afternoon Tea 

Party which was attended by a few parishioners, local residents 

and friends.  

We started the afternoon with tombola and almost everyone went 

home with at least one prize.  Then followed a table quiz on also 

chocolates!   There was a draw for 1st place ðTeam Wendy from 

St Mary Magdalene and Team Rae and Lillian from Elm Court.  

Well done girls.  A sing - song was next and we picked songs with 

cities or countries in the title, so we started at Aberdeen, then on 

to Glasgow, Belfast and ended up in America singing ñWhat did 

Delaware?ò  Of course, we all know ñShe wore a brand New 

Jerseyò!   

Last, but not least, we had a delicious 

afternoon tea.  As Hugh Mac said, ñLovely, 

just lovely ðyou wouldnôt get the like of it 

anywhere,  only hereòðand you know 

what, I think heôs right. 

Thanks to everyone who supplied the 

afternoon tea and helped make the 

afternoon go so well.  We hope you enjoyed the chat and the fun.  

Although there was no charge for the event, we received £98.50 

from the tombola and donations and this will go to church funds.  

Libby  
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The following correspondence has been received 

from the Alzheimerôs Society. 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

I am writing to you today to make you aware of the 

Training for Informal Caregivers programme. 

There are over 20,000 people living with dementia in Northern 

Ireland and churches can play a huge role in supporting people with 

dementia and their families.  Training for Informal Caregivers 

Programme can be a very practical source of support for people 

caring for a person with dementia. 

Training for Informal Caregivers is a series of free workshops 

provided by Alzheimer’s Society for people who provide unpaid 

care and support for a family member, neighbour or friend living 

with dementia.  The sessions are run by skilled, compassionate and 

experienced staff. 

The workshops provide information on the following topics: 

¶ What is Dementia? 

¶ Legal and Financial Issues 

¶ Learning to manage challenging situations and developing 

coping mechanisms 

¶ Communication Skills 

¶ Health, self-care and well-being 

We want to make sure as many people as possible have access to 

this free resource, so we would ask that you make this known and if 

people wish for further information on the project they can contact 

the number at the bottom of this letter for further support. 

Training for Informal Caregivers 

NI Caregiver.Training@alzheimers.org.uk 

Telephone Number:  0289038748 

 

for our younger readers ....   

                            as they head back to school 
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W here has the 
summer gone?  

Itõs hard to believe 
that almost three 

months have passed since my 

last Guild update.   

On Saturday 17th June, we had 
a most enjoyable and 
informative visit to St 
Nicholasõ Parish Church in 
Carrickfergus.  This church 
dates back to the 12th century  
being almost as old as 
Carrickfergus Castle itself.  
The stained glass windows 
were magnificent and the 
history surrounding the 
building and its people 
fascinating.  If you get a 

chance to visit here, do go.  

After the talk, we enjoyed a 
delicious afternoon tea 
provided by the ladies of the 
parish.  All in all, everyone 

agreed it was a terrific visit.  

We will commence another 
session on Wednesday 11th 
October ~ further details next 

month.   

As always, we would love to 
see some new members joining 
us this year.  Please come 

along and give it a try!  

Joan Rodgers—President 

 
Ladiesõ Guild 

 

ANNUAL REPORT AND ACCOUNTS 2016ANNUAL REPORT AND ACCOUNTS 2016  

We are very hopeful that the accounts for last year will soon be 

published.    As explained fully in June’s magazine, this hold-up has 

been due to new regulations outlined by the Charities’ Commission 

and an unseen delay on the part of the church auditors.  Once again, 

the Rector and Select Vestry apologise and hope you will appreciate 

that this matter has been as frustrating for us as it has for you. 

NEW SESSIONNEW SESSION   

Another session of  

The Boys’ Brigade  

starts on: 

Thursday  

21st September 2017 

Anchor Boys (5-8 yrs)  

6.30 pm - 8.00 pm 

Junior Section (8-11 yrs) 

6.30 pm -8.00 pm 
 

NEW MEMBERS ALWAYS 

WELCOME 

 

William McMillan  

Captain 1st Irish Company 

 

 

 

 

I n conjunction with 

the Apsley Hall and 

South Belfast Elim 

Church, we are planning 

to hold a special Harvest Lunch which will take place in our hall 

on Sunday 8th October after Morning Service.   

We have had other joint ventures in the past which have 

proved very worthwhile and trust that this will be another 

successful event, at which the people of the three church 

communities can share together.    

More details will follow nearer the time, but in the meantime, 

please mark this date in your diary and make every effort to 

attend. 

NEXT FOOD BANK SUNDAY  NEXT FOOD BANK SUNDAY    

~ JUNE 19TH ~~ JUNE 19TH ~  

F irstly let me thank you all for the 
great support.  Every month 

surprises me with the amount of 
donations considering the size of our 
congregation.  Your food is greatly 
appreciated. 

The following is a short list of the most 
needed items but all donations are 
welcome. 

Rice, pasta, polenta, cous cous, 
pulses, soup, cereal, long life milk, 
tinned meat/fish, peas, chickpeas, tea, 
coffee, sugar, salt & pepper and 
toiletries. 

Once again ~ Thank you!          Billy  

NEXT FOODBANK NEXT FOODBANK 

SUNDAYSUNDAY   

takes place on  

17th September.  


